Regular Monthly Meeting December 12, 1996

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango towship Board of Supervisors was held Thursday, December 12, 1996, at 7:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors Richard L. Schweinsberg, Andrew Piccuta and Richard Flora present.

The Meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the November 14, 1996 meeting.

The Police Report was read.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Richard Flora to pay the general fund bills.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Richard Flora to pay the sewer fund bills.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg seconded by Andrew Piccuta to the subdivision which consists of a 10' strip of land for Harry A. Barton & Barbara E. Barton, to be sold to Thomas E. & Jessie Shaffer. Contingent upon satisfaction of review items from the Lawrence County Planning Commission.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Andrew Piccuta to adopt a contract with GWSM, Inc. for the preparation of construction documents for the initial phase of the recreation development of the Township Park.

There being public comment.

The meeting was adjourned.